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August 22, 2013 
 
Hon. Jaclyn A. Brilling 
Secretary 
State of New York 
Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York 12223 
 
Advice Letter # 2013-08 
 
Dear Secretary Brilling: 
 

The attached tariff pages, issued by AT&T Communications of New York, Inc. (“AT&T”), are 
transmitted for filing in compliance with the requirements of the Public Service Commission of the 
State of New York. 
 
 TC Systems, Inc. 
  PSC No. 6 

  
 Section 9                                   1

st
 Revised Leaf No.6 

 Section 10                                 1
st
 Revised Leaf No.1 

 Section 10                         2
nd

 Revised Leafs No.4,5,6 
 Section 10                                    Original Leaf No.6.1 
 Section 11                              1

st
 Revised Leaf No.3,4 

 Section 12                            1
st
 Revised Leafs No.2,3 

 Section 13                      2
nd

 Revised Leafs No.5,6,7,8 
 Section 13                           1

st
 Revised Leafs No.9,10 

 Section 13                        2
nd

 Revised Leafs No.11,12 
 Section 18                    1

st
 Revised Leafs No.11,12,13 

 Section 20                                  1
st
 Revised Leaf No.4 

 

With this filing AT&T is increasing thee maximum rates associated with Prime One ,Prime 

Express Network, Prime Digital Trunk, Integrated Prime, PrimePlex PRI, Prime Connect and 

AERS Service. AT&T is re-introducing prime maximum rates that were mistakenly removed 

from tariff. 

 

There is no revenue impact since current customers are not affected by these changes. 

 

 If there are any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at the number listed above. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 

 
Albert F. Stone 

 
Attachments 
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